LAKE FOREST NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH

At the annual January HOA meeting, Officer John Turner of the Victoria Crime Prevention Unit discussed
the Neighborhood Watch Program’s benefits and details. During April’s regular HOA meeting, an update
was provided. A Neighborhood watch program would not only help to prevent crimes, but could also be
instrumental in controlling unlawful traffic violations and any other acts detrimental to our homes and
property. Needless to say, it would add significant value to our neighborhood.

In order for the city and Crime Prevention unit to support our efforts, we need to demonstrate at least
25% of our homeowner’s support for the program. In addition to the homeowner’s involvement, the
program must include an annual presentation by the Crime Prevention unit, and a “National Night Out”
with law enforcement’s participation. Officer Turner’s presentation in January, qualifies as the
presentation for 2022. Further details will be provided for the Night Out event, held in Texas on October
4 in 2022.

We are requesting that homeowners demonstrate their support by filling out the following form and
returning it to us at Lfhoa.0121@gmail.com. Also by joining the private Lake Forest HOA Facebook page,
nextdoor.com and frequently checking our website, lakeforesthoa.net, you will be able to find updates
on happenings in Lake Forest as well as being able to communicate with your neighbors.

Our coordinator is Raj Ranjan. Please contact him at 361 649 8522 or rajranjan4088@gmail.com with
questions or suggestions. He is our link to the police department for non- emergencies.

Thanks for your support.

LAKE FOREST NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH PROGRAM SUPPORT

I (we) residing at
Victoria, TX 77904, in the Lake Forest Subdivision, support a Neighborhood Watch Program for our
neighborhood.

Signature:

Date:

Email address:




